
 

 
 
From: Premetro   
Sent: 10 June 2012 4:19 PM 
To: Mahi, Sukhninder 
Subject: Re: Changing our penalties statement consultation 
 
Sukhninder 
  
This company fully supports the ORR policy change flowing from the consultation on 'Changing our penalties' 
statement. 
  
Philip Evans 
Director 
Pre Metro Operations Ltd 
  
  
 


